
The PB Women’s Bible Study will be meeting Wednesday, 
January 13, at 10:00am in Calvin Hall. Pastor Alan continues 
his presentation on the basic teachings of our Christian faith. ALL 
ladies of the congregation are invited and welcome! The talks 
are interesting, informative and it’s a great time to enjoy the 
fellowship of members and friends. Come join us. 

Do you have a few hours a week free that you’d like to 
spend helping the church? Our church office is in need of 
volunteers! Office volunteers help our staff by manning the 
front desk, answering incoming phone calls and assisting with 
mail, all while enjoying a fun and social environment. Morning 
volunteers have a three hour shift (9am—noon) and afternoon 
volunteers have a two hour shift (1pm—3pm). If you’d like to 
help, contact our office manager, Meri Murch, by phone (858-
273-9312 ext. 117) or email (Meri@pbpres.org). 
 
Did you miss a Sunday? Are you looking for printed copies 
of sermons or inserts? All of Pastor Alan’s printed sermons can 
be found on our sermon blog! Visit http://
pbpcsermons.blogspot.com to read them online. We also post 
our weekly bulletin insert online! Visit http://www.pbpres.org/
bulletin.html to download copies. 

It is our tradition here at PB Presbyterian to celebrate 
communion on the first Sunday of every month. We now offer 
gluten-free bread in addition to traditional bread. 
Communion will be served today, Sunday, January 3rd, in 
our morning worship service. 

AnnouncementsAnnouncementsAnnouncementsAnnouncements    

Christmas Eve 6:30pm Attendance: 155 
Christmas Eve 11:00pm Attendance: 93 

Last Sunday’s Attendance: 140 
Last Week’s Giving: $3,635.00 

Planning AheadPlanning AheadPlanning AheadPlanning Ahead    Today at PB PresToday at PB PresToday at PB PresToday at PB Pres    
January 3, 2016 

Flowers under the cross this morning are from Flowers under the cross this morning are from Flowers under the cross this morning are from Flowers under the cross this morning are from     

Betty Hosford  Betty Hosford  Betty Hosford  Betty Hosford  – “For my Phillips Family: In honor of  
Maggie, Gary, Jasmine, Andrew, Alex & my husband, Mark.” 

    
Sunday School ScheduleSunday School ScheduleSunday School ScheduleSunday School Schedule    

Sunday school classes for children and youth will be held during the 
church service after the children's message. Young elementary 
students (approx. 4-7 years old) will go to class weekly, older 
elementary students and youth will go on the 2nd and 4th Sundays of 
the month. Please enter through the back door from the parking lot. 

 
Please PrayPlease PrayPlease PrayPlease Pray 

At Home: Betty Zander healing from a fractured pelvis.  Jean 
Campbell healing from back surgery.  Lynda Wohletz half way 
through chemo; biopsy in February to determine if bladder 
requires removal.  Reva Greim’s current chemo treatments are 
no longer effective so she will stop all treatments for the 
holidays while asking the Lord for guidance on what her next 
step should be for her health and to His Glory. Rosalie 
Kostanzer continues with an alternative treatment for her 
cancer and having positive results.  

 

Please Note: Names will remain on the list for 30 days unless they are receiving continued treatments. 

 

Families & Friends Grieving for loved ones who have died in 
2015: Recent Deaths: Betty Zander’s husband, Norm, died Dec 
20th with burial service on Dec 30th. Marilyn Dietrich’s 
husband, Don, died Dec 24th with burial service on Dec 30th. 
Members/Friends: Bob Cottle, Carol Loh, Charles Falterman, 
Dorothy Thompson, Edith Wheeler, Edward Rojas, Faye Adams, 
Lloyd Sime, Norma Gibbs, Pat O’Donnell, and Trudy Flenniken. 



Sun. 10:00am Morning Worship + Communion, Sanctuary 
1/3   5:00pm Sunday Night Ministries, Calvin Hall 
   7:00pm Roots Sunday Night Service, Sanctuary 
   8:00pm Roots After-Service Meal, Calvin Hall 

 
Mon. 10:30am Roots Women’s Bible Study, Choir Room  
1/4 11:00am Rachel Circle, Knox Chapel 

 
Tues.   9:30am Staff Meeting, Choir Room 
1/5 12:30pm SDCCD Music History Class, Calvin Hall 
   5:00pm Kingdom Kids, Calvin Hall & Ed. Bldg. 
   6:30pm Boy Scouts, Calvin Hall 

    
Wed.   7:00am Men’s Bible Study, IHOP on Grand Ave. 
1/6   8:30am Wednesday Work Crew 
   5:30pm Silver Bells, Sanctuary 
   6:00pm Youth Group, Calvin Hall & Ed. Bldg. 
   7:00pm Ken Bailey Video Series, Founders’ Hall 
   7:30pm Roots Worship Rehearsal, Sanctuary 

           
Thurs.   7:00pm AA Garnet Group, Calvin Hall 
1/7   7:30pm Roots Bible Study, Founders’ Hall 

    
Fri.   8:00am Weight Watchers, Calvin Hall 
1/8 11:45am Bell Tower Chime Outreach, Sanctuary 
   5:00pm Family Movie & Pizza Night, Calvin Hall 

 
Sat.     No Events 
1/9    

      
Sun.   9:00am Pre-service Bible Study, Knox Chapel 
1/10 10:00am Morning Worship, Sanctuary 
 11:00am Worship & Music, Founders’ Hall 
   5:00pm Sunday Night Ministries, Calvin Hall 
   7:00pm Roots Sunday Night Service, Sanctuary 

Rooms in Use & Meetings This  Week  at PB Pres Rooms in Use & Meetings This  Week  at PB Pres Rooms in Use & Meetings This  Week  at PB Pres Rooms in Use & Meetings This  Week  at PB Pres     

Ken Bailey Video Class - January 6th and 11th 
Dr. Bailey begins this six-part series on "Jesus Interprets His 
Own Person" by asking why we should believe the Gospels are 
authentic recordings of Jesus' words and deeds. He seeks the 
answer by looking at the person of Jesus and who He presents 
Himself to be. The stories in the Gospels about the same event 
are different in details. Does this enhance or diminish the 
Gospels? Each writer had the right to give the story his own 
emphasis and we are the richer for these differences. Dr. Bailey 
concludes that we have the words and deeds of Jesus 
authentically recorded with an emphasis which enriches them. 
Identical one-hour sessions will be held on Wed. the 6th at 7pm 
and Mon. the 11th at 2pm in Founders' Hall. This series is an 
opportunity for us to see the person of Jesus more clearly. 

Planning AheadPlanning AheadPlanning AheadPlanning Ahead 

Church Printed Directory Update Reminder! Moved? Changed 
your email address? The deadline to submit changes to your 
contact information to be included in the printed directory 
passed out at our Annual Congregational Meeting is TODAY! 
Please submit your updates to the office (Mavis, Lisa, Meri) 
know before the end of the day today, Sunday, January 3rd. 
 
It’s time for our Annual Report again! Please have all of your 
submissions in by Monday, January 11, 2016 for inclusion in the 
report, which will be published for the Annual Congregational 
Meeting. We prefer to receive reports digitally (emailed to 
Meri & Lisa), but hardcopy reports will also be accepted. 

Important Office AnnouncementsImportant Office AnnouncementsImportant Office AnnouncementsImportant Office Announcements 

Birthday Sunday CelebrationsBirthday Sunday CelebrationsBirthday Sunday CelebrationsBirthday Sunday Celebrations 

It is with joy and gratitude that we celebrate those 90 or above 
with birthdays during the month of January. 
 

Marian Grenfell 
 

It is a joy to share the journey of life with them. 


